
  

  

 

 

 
Hamilton Twp. trustees creating an impact fee committee, seek 
participants 

By Danyrae Lockwood 

Staff Writer 

Thursday, February 21, 2008 

The Hamilton Twp. trustees are starting an Impact Fee Advisory Committee and seeking residents 
willing to join. 

Community Development Director Gary Boeres said the purpose of a committee would be to review 
proposed improvement projects for township roads and parks as well as police and fire departments. The 
committee will then pass suggestions to the board of trustees, which makes the final decision. 

Along with two township residents, the committee 

will also have a representative from the Home Builders Association, the Ohio Valley Developers 
Association 

and a technical expert — such as an engineer or 

architect. 

"This committee will be thinking about long-term solutions to issues facing our growing community," 
Trustee Michael Muñoz said. "The recommending body will provide valuable information to the board." 

The committee will meet quarterly. 
 
 
 
Find this article at:  
http://www.western-star.com/n/content/oh/story/news/local/2008/02/20/pjl022108impactfees.html 
 

 Check the box to include the list of links referenced in the article.  

 
 

Page 1 of 1Hamilton Twp. trustees creating an impact fee committee, seek participants

2/22/2008http://cox.printthis.clickability.com/pt/cpt?action=cpt&title=Hamilton+Twp.+trustees+crea...


